
 Peter Sterling Smith  
 American Legion Post 327 

 
Like many other Veteran service organizations, we are experiencing a decline in 

membership; many have been forced to close. With your help, and the help of many others, we 
trust our 103-year-old post will not be one of them. There are reasons for the drops in 
membership. Changes in society’s norms and demands on young families are different than when 
the post was formed. Be that as it may, the founding Mission and Purpose of The American 
Legion is still essential to our Veterans and the community we serve. While our post officers and 
staff endeavor to do all in their power to control expenses, and look for new streams of revenue, 
it is not enough. Our building, built in 1991, needs many repairs. 

If you would like to help us keep our post going by donating, it would be greatly 
appreciated. You may make your donation in honor or memory of a loved one, or just a gift by 
filling out the form below. Thank you for your consideration of this request. 

 
Daryl Roller, Adjutant 
 
I want to help American Legion Post 327 by contributing $__________________ 

  

Signature: ___________________________________________________   Date:  ___________________________                                                                                              

  

Name: ________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Address: ______________________________City: _______________________ State: ___ Zip Code:____________  

Phone: ______________________ E-mail Address: _______________________________ 

___ $500 ___$250 ___$100     Other $ _________ If donated in memory or honor of (circle one), please list name(s): 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________              
Please send your check to: American Legion Post 327, 6521 Nieman Road, Shawnee, KS  66203 

On behalf of the members of American Legion Post 327, we thank you for your gift! 

  

 
 


